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2nd February, 2018. 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Last year the EDP offered schools the chance to take part in the Mother’s Day Supplement where 
the children can write a message to their mum for Mother’s Day. We are pleased to let you know 
that we are taking part again this year. If you do not want your full name to appear in the 
supplement, then please let us know. 
 
If the children do not have contact with their mum, we will ask them who they would like to write 
their message to, and include this in the supplement, this may be another parent or carer. Again, if 
this adult would not like their full name to appear in the supplement, then please do let us know. 
 
We are also aware that some parents have requested that their child’s full name does not appear 
in the newspaper, we will be contacting these parents separately. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Miss Anderson and Mrs Kirton 

 
 


